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CIRCULAR No. 34 of 2023     `        December 20, 2023 
 

 

 

Notification to the Trade 

  
e-Auction User Registrations 2024 

 
 
This serves to inform you that the CTTA shall digitalize the e-Auction user registration for 
2024, through the e-Auction platform. The process of registration will be simplified. 
 
The registrations will commence in mid-January 2024, and a further Circular shall be 
issued defining the process.  
 
Please note that the current logins will remain valid up to 29th February 2024.  
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